
 

 

 

 

Our 10 December Fine Art and Antiques sale was very successful, with some of 

the highlights illustrated below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The January Fine Art and Antiques auction is scheduled for Thursday, 14th commencing at 10.00am. 

Amongst the lots in this sale will be a good selection of furniture - with a small collection having a Witley 

Court provenance, a good array of paintings, 100 lots of Scottish Provincial and other silver and, as is usual, 

a number of Royal Worcester Porcelain pieces.  In addition, there will be an eclectic mix of objects to include 

a 12 bottle case of 1999 Chateau Lafitte Rothschild, an excellent way to start the New Year.  

We have a jewellery valuation day on Monday 4th January – please email or phone for an appointment. 

There will be two Interiors sales in February and we will be accepting entries for these after January 14th - 

please contact the Saleroom for valuation appointments on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th January. 

As has now become the norm, any Saleroom visit - whether to have a valuation, deliver or collect lots, must 

be by prior appointment. 

Finally, and most importantly, we would like to thank you for your support and business during a very 

difficult year.  All of us at the Saleroom would like to wish you a Happy Christmas and a Prosperous and 

Healthy New Year. 

NB - Saleroom Christmas holiday closure from Tuesday 22 December (end of 

business) – Monday 4th January 2021 

PROVISIONAL FORTHCOMING SALE DATES 
(dates subject to change – all sales start at 10.00am) 

Date Sale 

Thursday 14 January Fine Art and Antiques 

Thursday, 4 February Interiors 

Thursday, 25 February Interiors 

Thursday, 18 March Fine Art and Antiques 

 

 

SALEROOM NEWSLETTER 

Christmas 2020 

Lot 561 
A diamond bracelet in 
unmarked white metal  

Sold for £15,000 

Lot 492 
A 1911 gold five pound coin 

Sold for £3,000 
 

Lot 167 
Heywood Hardy, oil on canvas, 
pack of hounds with huntsmen 

outside a tavern 
Sold for £2,000 

 


